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Dear Diana,

Thank you for your email of 17 August 2015 sent to Helen Rice and Co requesting :

"copies of internal correspondence relating to this complaint, all reasons for decisions
 made about this complaint,

a copy of the DCC internal policies, principles, rules or guidelines that govern disputes
 when a complaint is made about a Building  Inspection Authority and copies of the
 minutes of the meeting held on 16 July 2015, and records of any other meetings,
 emails or correspondence that the DCC has had with regard to this complaint".

Your request has been forwarded to me to process under the provisions of the Local
 Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. (LGOIMA)

We advise that the information requested is available for downloading from the following
 link which is operative until 14 October 2015.

https://filetransfer.dcc.govt.nz/message/5g2ILvANbS5SYFR8P5imPI

We have withheld correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and our legal
 advisors and rely on section 7 (g) of LGOIMA to maintain legal professional privilege.

Correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and our insurers has been withheld
 and we rely on section 7(b)(ii) of LGOIMA as releasing the information would be likely
 unreasonably to prejudice the commercial position of the person who is the subject of
 the information, namely the Dunedin City Council.

One email exchange between Dunedin City Council officers dated 19 May 2015 has been
 withheld pursuant to section 7(f) of LGOIMA.   Withholding the information is necessary
 to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and frank expression
 of opinions by employees in the course of their duty.

As we have withheld some information, you have the right under section 27 of LGOIMA
 to have our decision reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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From: Grace Ockwell 
Sent: Monday, 14 September 2015 12:45 p.m.
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To: 
Cc: Kristy Rusher
Subject: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request - 84
 Moana Crescent
 
Good afternoon Diana,
 
I refer to your request for information about 84 Moana Crescent dated 17 August 2015.
 
I am extending the date for response to your request for a further 20 working days
 pursuant to section 14 (1)(a) and 14 (1)(b) of LGOIMA as the request necessitates a
 search through a large quantity of information and meeting the original time limit would
 unreasonably interfere with the operation of the DCC.  The DCC also is required to
 consult with other parties prior to the release of information and these cannot be
 undertaken reasonably within the original time limit. 
 
I calculate the new and final date for response is 12 October 2015.
 
As the date for response has been extended, you have the right pursuant to section 27
 of LGOIMA to have our decision (to extend the time for response) reviewed by the
 Office of the Ombudsman. (Home | Office of the Ombudsman)
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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